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20th June 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Sports Day 
 
We apologise for postponing Sports Day at short notice.  We had been monitoring the weather and 
the condition of the sports field throughout the morning and up until the very last moment the 
grass was drying out.  However with the last heavy shower there was not enough time for the grass 
to dry out and the grass would have been too slippery which would have been a health and safety 
risk. 
 
This decision was not taken lightly as a Sports Day takes a lot of organisation and we had a number 
of volunteers from Askham Bryan College attending as well as a parent setting up the sound system 
for us.  It is also disappointing for the children who had been looking forward to it. 
 
As detailed in the Dates for Diary, Sports Day will now be on the reserve date of Wednesday 27th 
June at 1.00pm.   
 
Once again we apologise for any inconvenience but hope to see you next Wednesday. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Ann L Wheatcroft 
Headteacher 
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